ALBANY ADULT SCHOOL

601 San Gabriel Avenue, Albany, California 94706

Lawrence J. Hughes, Principal
Buddy D. Phillips, Vice Principal

(415) 526-6811

November 8, 1985

Dr., Peter Haiman
1090 Miller Avenue
Berkeley CA 94708

Dear Peter:

Earlier today I read the responses of registrants who
had recently attended your "Pre-Schooler" adult education
course for parents.

It was gratifying to read that all respondents indi-
cated, in a variety of ways, how valuable, helpful and
informative your course was. Positive feedback, important
element to everyone -~ including educators.

Congratulations on what obviously was a very worth
while course in this community!

Sincerely,

Principal

LJH:jo



